
I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to personally take a moment to address a recent blog post that 
has come to our attention, which unfortunately misrepresents Catholic Charities Fort Worth (CCFW) and the 
Texas Office for Refugees (TXOR). We understand that this may have raised concerns within your parishes, and 
I want to ensure you have the information needed to provide clarity and reassurance. 

TXOR administers federal funds from the Office of Refugee Resettlement (ORR) and partners with more than 
two dozen nonprofits across Texas. TXOR serves only those legally authorized for ORR funding. It operates 
under the umbrella of CCFW and undergoes annual independent financial audits. 

Your leadership is invaluable, and we appreciate your continued support in addressing any questions or 
concerns that may arise. I’ve attached a Q&A document to assist you in these discussions. Please know that 
you are most welcome to reach out to me directly if you have any further questions or would like to discuss 
this matter in more detail. 

Thank you for your dedication to your parish communities and for your support of our mission. 

God bless, 

Michael Iglio 
CEO & President, Catholic Charities Fort Worth 

P.O. Box 15610 

Fort Worth, TX 76119 

P: 817.534.0814 

F: 817.926.2233 


